
CM Brendmoen—  
 
Hope this message finds you well.  
 
We strongly support the T3 zoning on Grand Avenue and hope that the project goes forward.  
 
The planning commission strongly supported that decision. The outreach and work in the neighborhood 
has been exemplary. Furthermore, the project is being developed by a reputable developer who pays 
middle class wages and benefits to the workers who will build this project. Waiting to see what project 
could emerge under a T2 zoning decision would jeopardize this opportunity.  
 
I urge you to support the T3 zoning and support our members and their jobs.  
 
Thanks, 
Adam 
 
 
 
************************ 
  
Adam Duininck 
651-341-0074 
aduininck@ncsrcc.org 
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